John Cullinan,

I
07/09/2023

Submission in relation to the draft Clonmel LAP 2024-2030

Dear Planning Section,

I wish to put in a submission in relation to the draft Local Area Plan 2024-2030.

I think the town plan should align with the County plan and include a social need.

I think the current plan is too restrictive and people should be allowed to build on their family land.

We support the application of | - | hope

that their application will be successful this time around.

Kind regards,
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